bhagene i

## East Kingston Planning Board Meeting Wednesday April 20, 1988

Members present:

R. Smith, Sr.

R. Donald

R. Marston

K. George

M. Keddy

S. Campbell - Planning Commission

## meeting convened @ 8:00 pm

- I. Public hearing was held for Marshall Decker concerning his plans of a subdivision on Depot Rd. Abutters voiced their concern regarding what was to be done with the vacant lots. The Board was concerned with road access and location of wells and septic systems. Further information was requested of Mr. Decker.
- II. Pauline and Raymond Morin submitted plans for subdivision also submitted were fees for notification of abutters.
- III. Mr. and Mrs. C. Grant submitted plans for subdivison. Fees were accepted for a preliminary hearing for subdivision in behalf of F. Colanton.
- IV. James Morrison and Karen McGinnley, legal council for the University of New Hampshire, submitted final plans for a subdivision of lots owned by the University. UNH plans to sell the subdivided parcels of land. The Board voiced some concern and requested additional time to review the plans and to make a decision. Mr. Morrison is to be informed of the Board's decision

Meeting adjourned @ 10:00 pm